
Public Notice
The Sumter County Board of Education is accepting sealed Bids for a vendor to provide
a turnkey solution for substitutes for the Sumter County School System. For more infor-
mation contact: Deborah Porter, Executive Administrative Assistant
dporter@sumter.k12.al.us, 205-652 9605 ext.1105


